
 

•	 Are you under the age of 24? 
•	 Do you or your family live in public housing?
•	 Would you be living in public housing if it 

wasn’t for your juvenile or criminal record, 
or “rap sheet”?

•	 Is your “rap sheet” getting in the 
way of housing, employment, or other 
opportunities?

If you are ages 18-24 and have a juvenile or criminal record, and you or your 
family live in public housing, or if you have been denied public access housing 
based on your record, the Juvenile Reentry Assistance Program, or JRAP, 
can help.

We are a program that offers “clean up your rap sheet” services.  We can help 
obtain a copy of your rap sheet and review it with you to see if there are any 
errors. We will work with you on making sure these errors are fixed. We can 
also assist you with advice on how to handle prospective employers and what 
your rights are as a job applicant, as well as assist you with accessing education. 
JRAP is funded by a grant from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
(HUD) and the Department of Justice (DOJ) Second Chance Act funds.

For more information, please contact JRAP at: 

Legal Aid Society of Northeastern New York

Serving Albany, Rensselaer, and 
Schenectady Counties 

Contact: Chaula Shukla, Staff Attorney

(518) 533-5935 or
(800) 462-2922 x351

OR

The W.A.G.E. Center
200 Green Street #1, Albany, NY 12202

(518) 380-5600.
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